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From: robertlp@comcast.net

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 2:35 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Ref. RIN 3038-AC61. Please leave the leverage requirement the same as it is now. If you
change the requirement you will be putting me and thousands of forex traders like me out of
business. We can not afford to have 10:1 requirements. Trading the forex is hard enough
now. Don't mess us little traders up. We are American citizens that can think for ourselves
and don't want the Federal Government ruining our business. Leave us alone

Thank you, Robert Phillips 770-277-8190



